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Meet New Redevelopment Committee Chair - Patrick Miles 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

In the uncertain post-pandemic economy, one thing will still be 

essential — the necessity of a vital community asset with the 

flexibility to meet community needs, the ability to help drive 

economic recovery and a plan to realize its future possibilities. 

Visionary leadership is also necessary to ensure that an asset like the 

Alliant Energy Center achieves its full potential. 

  

Dane County Supervisor Patrick Miles, the new chair of the Alliant 

Energy Center Redevelopment Committee, is uniquely qualified to 

help guide the expansion and renovation plans for the Center. During 

his time representing the 34th District on the County Board— an area 

that includes McFarland and the town of Dunn — Supervisor Miles 

has been a leader in economic development, land management and 

finances. 

 

During Kathleen Falk’s tenure as County Executive, Miles helped 

establish the County Board’s first Economic Development 

Committee. Later, he chaired the county’s Zoning and Plan 

Committee and currently chairs the Personnel and Finance 

Committee. He recognizes the importance of the Alliant Energy 

Center to the area’s economy and quality of life, shares the vision for 

its future and has the leadership experience to help shepherd its 

redevelopment.   

 

 

 

“There is a need for 
thoughtful planning so 

we’re not locking 
ourselves in a corner, 

but keeping doors open 
to opportunities to 

improve and expand 
campus value and 

functionality.”  
 
 

- Patrick Miles,  
Chair, Alliant Energy 

Center Redevelopment 
Committee 

 

 

 


